
From: Baker, Simon
Sent: 5/6/2010 2:36:48 PM
To: Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Transition to new role

Hi All,

As some of you may already know, effective April 26 I transitioned into a new role as supervisor of the 
CPUC's Energy Efficiency Planning section. Our section is responsible for (1) oversight of the lOUs' 
current $3 billion 2010-2012 energy efficiency (EE) portfolios (see Decision 09-09-047), (2) advising the 
Commission on policymaking for the next (2013-2015) EE program cycle (including EE goals, etc.); and 
(3) ongoing implementation of and updates to the California Energy Efficiency Strategic Plan.

For future inquiries related to the CPUC's Long-Term Procurement Plan (LTPP) proceeding, please 
contact the following staff persons responsible for each area:

• System resource planning - Nat Skinner (nat.skinner@cpuc.ca.gov: 415-703-1393)
• Bundled AB57 procurement planning - Rebecca Tsai-Wei Lee (rebecca.lee@cpuc.ca.gov: 415­

703-2140)
• Procurement policy / rules issues - Kevin Dudney (kevin.dudnev@cpuc.ca.gov; 415-703-2557)

It has been an honor and a pleasure to work with you all. I look forward to crossing paths again 
sometime in the future on EE issues in California. Thanks!

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker
Supervisor, Energy Efficiency Planning 
Climate Strategies Branch
California Public Utilities Commission - Energy Division 
seb@cpuc.ca.gov
415-703-5649
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